
 

       

      

 

4 February 2021 

 

Dear Lesley 

Welsh Government Draft Budget 2021-22 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs 

Committee’s report on the Welsh Government Draft Budget 2021-22. The report has been 

laid today.  

I look forward to receiving a formal response from you in advance of the debate on the 

Final Budget on 9 March 2021 unless otherwise stated in specific recommendations. 

Yours sincerely 

Mike Hedges MS 

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

Lesley Griffiths MS 

Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural Affairs 


